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DATE:   19 October 2021 No. of pages including this page:  

 One (1) page 
TO:   All Port Police Officers 
         Terminal Management Offices 
          Sagittarius Security Agency 
         Commander Security Services Inc.      
 

E-mails: 

FROM:  The Station Commander 
              Port Police Division 

E-mail:         bagartalia@ppa.com/ph 
PPD e-mail: moc_ppd@ppa.com.ph 
 

Cc: Office of the Port Manager, Division Manager, Terminal Managers, Port Police Officers and 
other concerned units of this PMO 
ATTENTION: If you have received this communication with missing, incomplete, garbled or unreadable pages, please notify 
us at once through Tel. (088) 856-1264; FAX: (088) 856-4667; e-mail address: moc_ppd@ppa.com.ph  

SUBJECT:  GUIDELINES IN THE DISPOSITION OF CONFISCATED HAND- 
                   CARRIED PROHIBITED ITEMS 
MESSAGE: 
 
All Port Police Officers are hereby furnished copy of the attached Memorandum from 
the General Manager dated 11 October 2021 with the subject Guidelines in the 
Disposition of Confiscated Hand-carried Prohibited Items for the information and  
guidance of all concerned. 
 
In line with the continuous implementation of the appropriate security measures 
prescribed in the Port Facility Security Plan, all concerned are advised to strictly 
adhere to the provisions of said guidelines in the treatment of all items that are 
intercepted/confiscated during security screening and field operations. 
     
For information, guidance and strict compliance. 
 
 
 
 
       
 
(Note: This communication has also digitally scanned and transmitted to your official e-mail address. Please be 
advised this Office of any changes in said address or of alternative addresses.   
E-mail addresses of port users and stakeholders 
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